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	PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

	
	EDUCATION DIRECTORATE

	
	
	Jackie Funnell
03451 555555 ext. 
Jackie.funnell@fife.gov.uk

Your Ref:
Our Ref: JF/SG
Date: 27 May 25


Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you will be aware Education Scotland visited Hyndhead School in October 2023 and a report was published in December 2023. Within the report, Education Scotland asked Fife Council for a report on progress with the agreed areas for improvement, a report was submitted to Education Scotland in February 2025. Education Scotland have considered the report which was submitted and met with the Local Authority, Mr Ross and Mrs Baxter to discuss this fully and we are delighted to share that they recognised the good progress that has been made since the time of inspection and will have no further engagement with the school.
We would like to thank all staff, children, young people and their families for their support, hard work and commitment to the experiences provided in Hyndhead Special School. As a Local Authority we will continue to work very closely with the school to ensure that it continues to improve and provide the highest quality of experience for all of their pupils.

Yours sincerely
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Jackie Funnell
Education Manager
	
	
	
	

	Education & Children’s Services Directorate

Fife House, North Street, Glenrothes, KY7 5LT 

01592 583374
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